
Sean King 

From: 
Sent: 

Boughtin, Jon [Jon.Boughtin@mail.house.gov] 
Tuesday, August 09, 2011 4:58 PM 

To: Sean King 
Cc: jzagameny@msn.com 
Subject: RE: Taiwan-F16 Letter 

Hi Sean, unfortunately I'm out of town Thursday and Friday this week. Sorry to be difficult but if there are other days 
that work for you let me know and we'll find some time 

From: Sean King [mailto:sking@parkstrategies.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2011 5:00 PM 
To: Boughtin, Jon 
Cc: jzagameny@msn.com 
Subject: RE: Taiwan-F16 Letter 

This material is distributed by Park Strategies, LLC on behalf of the Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office in 
the United States. Additional information is available at the Department of Justice, Washington, D.C. 

Dear Jon, 

My colleague, John Zagame, and I will be on Capitol Hill this Friday, August 12th. Can we stop by 2pm'ish if you're 
around? Let us know, thanks. 

As I've mentioned, Park Strategies, LLC, Park Strategies Managing Director Senator Alfonse M. D'Amato, and I are 
registered with the U.S. Department of Justice, under the Foreign Agents Registration Act, as agents on behalf of our 
client, the Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office (TECRO) in the United States. 

Best wishes, 
Sean 

From: Boughtin, Jon [mailto:Jon.Boughtin@mail.house.govl 
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2011 10:20 AM 
To: Sean King 
Subject: Taiwan-F16 Letter 

Hey Sean, Brad shot me a note about the F16 letter you were interested in having Bill sign onto. Wanted to let you 
know I emailed Jeremy in Rep. Berkeley's office today and we're on board. All set! 

In the future, feel free to make me your point of contact for all things defense. I've handled HASC for Rep. Owens for a 
couple of years and can probably help you out. Stay in touch, and if you're up on the Hill feel free to drop by. I feel like 
we may have met at one point but it's been awhile. Enjoy the week, -JB 

Jon Boughtin 
Senior Legislative Assistant 
Office of Rep. Bill Owens 
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